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Answer: 
Business Activity Statements (BAS) was previously included in Release 3.3 which, 
for planning purposes, was scheduled to be completed in December 2010. In 2008 
when considering the changes to the Change Program schedule as a result of Super 
Simplification, the Change Program Steering Committee decided that each Sub-
Release would be progressively confirmed through more detailed planning. Only the 
design activities for the Pay-As-You-Go instalment component of the BAS release 
was undertaken as part of the then Change Program schedule. 
  
The ATO still sees benefit in considering if the business activity statement part of our 
systems should be implemented in our Integrated Core Processing system.  
The timetable for this possible work will depend on current business requirements and 
overall priorities. 


